VISVA-BHARATI

Examination Section
NOTIFICATION

EXAMINATION URGENT

1. All Principals of Bhavanas / Vibhaga, Vlsva-Bharatl

2. All Head of the Departments of Bhavanas / Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati.
3. The Proctor (Chhatra Parichalak), Visva-Bharati.

4. The Dean of Student’s Welfare, Visva-Bharati.

All the Principals of the Bhavana/Vibhaga as well as Head of the Academic
Departments are requested to send the receipt of late attendance fees of the
students who have short attendance i.e., less than 75% to 60% to appear before
the ensuing Odd Semester Examinations, 2018, within 18-11-2018 positively to
the office of the undersigned for issuing Admit Cards.

Kindly treat this as most urgent
Memo No. Exam.E.8.9/2018-2019 Joint Registrar (Ex inations)
17-11-2018 Visva—BharaM

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:
1. The Senior System Analyst & I/C Computer Centre, Visva-Bharati - He is requested
to upload the notification in the University Website at an early date.
2. D.R & C.S to Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati.
3. The Assistant Registrars (Examinations), Visva-Bharati.
4. The Section Officers (Examinations), Visva-Bharati.



